
 
 
 

 
 
 

19th April 2021 
 
 
Here is a special news flash from the Marina Alta Classic Car Club with information about the April 
2021 rally. 
 
 
 

April 2021 Rally 

 
Robin and Tristan have put together a new rally for April 2021 and the details are now available to 
download from the website: https://marinaaltaccc.com/events/april-2021-rally/. 
 
In accordance with current pandemic restrictions, the rally is to be conducted in a Covid-19-friendly 
manner. There will be no meeting at the start or at a coffee stop. You are invited, instead, to do the 
rally on your own and stop off for a picnic along the way. 
 
The route is very scenic, passing through Castell de Castells, Fonts de l’Algar and Callosa d’en Saria.  
 
Enjoy! 
 
 
 
Thank you for reading this news flash and I hope you found it useful. If you have any comments you 
can email me using peter.alt@marinaaltaccc.com. 
 
I hope to see you soon. 
 

Peter Alt 
President 
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